
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
I urge the Oregon Legislature to support HB2578.  Small-dollar contribution matches will help diversify 
the candidate pool, will allow legislators to be less dependent on special interests, and will improve their 
image as responsible representatives. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Margaret Bengry 
9630 NW Pleasant Smith Rd 
Yamhill, OR 97148-8334 
(503) 662-4372 
 
 
 


